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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO201
Entry Type: Phone call
Company: Treadwell Rollo

Start: Tue 5/13/2008 10:19 AM
End: Tue 5/13/2008 10:29 AM
Duration: 10 minutes

Eric Morita of T&R would like us to close just the tank portion of the site.  Other part of site is being investigated with the 
City of Emeryville as the lead oversight.  Susan Coleman, a contractor for the City of Emeryville will be reviewing the site to 
see if concentrations are above the DTSC guidelines (MOU agreement with Emeryille and DTSC allows Emeryville sites to 
be overseen by Emeryville if concentrations are below certain levels- otherwise the site goes to DTSC or the Board.)  
Ignacio Dayrit is oversight from Emeryville.

Treadwell Rollo are collecting samples over other portion of the site, near the trailer oil storage and battery area.  They 
have collected groundwater and surface soil samples. Concentrations are low.  No hydrocarbons have been detected.  
This information will be submitted to Emeryville.


